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/ UNITED STATES
8 'o't NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
3 p WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%*****/ APR 3 0126

Ms. Billie Pirner Garde, Director

Environmental Whistleblower Clinic
Government Accountability Project
1555 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 202 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-86-276

Dear Ms. Garde:

This is in response to your letter dated April 9,1986, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Infonnation Act (F0IA), copies of records relevant
to or generated in connection with a meeting between officials of the NRC and
Texas Utilities'- Electric Company (TUEC) at the NRC Region IV offices on
March 28, 1986

The search has been completed by the NRC staff. No meeting was held on
Friday, March 28, 1986, at the NRC Region IV Offices in Arlington, Texas,
between officials of the NRC and TUEC.

? Sincerely,

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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